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Connections   for   Independent   Living   is   governed   by   a   five-member   Board   of   Directors   that  
represents   the   interests   of   all   people   in   its   geographic   service   area   and   is   committed   to   working  
on   behalf   of   individuals   with   disabilities.  
  
Board   members   are   Mary   Jo   Brockshus   (President),   Kate   Howell   (Vice   President),   Joshua  
Fulenwider   (Board   Treasurer),   Elizabeth   Mahoney   (Board   Secretary),   and   Lou   Steinberg,   who  
will   begin   his   appointment   on   June   24,   2020.   As   of   that   date,   three   Board   members,   equating   to  
60%   of   the   Board   roster,   will   be   persons   with   significant   disabilities   who   function   successfully   in  
everyday   life.  
  
Board   members   are   appointed   for   a   3   year   term,   and   all   live   or   work   in   Weld,   Morgan,   Logan,  
Washington,   Sedgwick,   Yuma,   or   Phillips   counties.  
  
 


